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Intimation of Shortlisting post Due Diligence and Invitation for Village Immersion

Dear Madam/ Sir,

Warm wishes for Christmas and New Year!

BRLPS in collaboration with State Innovation Council has initiated the process of identifying
high impact innovations through Bihar Innovation Forum-II across the country. BIF II will
play an important role in integrating innovative efforts of different institutions to promote

rural livelihoods at scale in Bihar.

BRLPS has taken the services of NR Management Consultants India Pvt. Ltd. to provide
support during different phases of BIF II. On behalf of BRLPS, NR Management Consultants

India Pvt. Ltd. has conducted on site due diligence of your submission.

Based on the due diligence report by thematic experts from NR Management Consultants, we
are pleased to inform you that your submission has been shortlisted for the next round under
Bihar Innovation Forum- II. The next round is scheduled between 28" January and 31°
January, 2014 at Patna. The period of 28th January and 29™ January 2014 will be devoted for
the jury process where representative from your esteemed organization will be required to.
make a presentation to independent jury being appointed by BRLPS. On 30™ and 31°J anuary
2014, BRLPS is planning to organize a Knowledge Event where thematic experts will engage
with you and the invited participants on the themes of BIF II. The event would culminate
with an awards function on 31* January 2014 where top innovations in each of the thematic

areas would be felicitated in presence of the Honourable Chief Minister of Bihar.

In this context, it is our pleasure to invite you to village immersion program in Bihar on 8" &
g January 2014. It is recommended that one senior representative from your organization
participates in this program. The period of Immersion will provide an opportunity to interact

with Senior Team members of BRLPS to understand the operational and thematic structure of
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BRLPS. Equally important will be the fact that village immersion will provide an opportunity
to understand and engage with community institutions formed and nurtured by BRLPS.
BRLPS will be happy to reimburse the expenses for to and fro journey (up to economy air
fare) of one representative of your esteemed organization to Patna. BRLPS is making all the
necessary arrangements for lodging and boarding during the immersion program. It is
advisable to plan your travel in such a way that you may reach Patna in the evening of 7"
January 2014. As regards the planning for return Journey, it is advised that it can be planned
for morning of 10" January 2014 as participants will be reaching to Patna only in the late
evening of 9 January 2014.The agenda for the immersion program 1is attached for your

reference.

We sincerely hope that you will be able to join us for this important event and look forward
to meeting you in Patna on 7™ January 2014. We would highly appreciate if you could
communicate your interest for participation and your travel plan through formal letter
preferably by January 2nd, 2014. The letter could be mailed to Mr. Anubhav Dubraj at

anubhav(@brlp.in and Ms.Anubha Shukla at anubhas@nrmcindia.co.in

Thanking you,

Sincerely,

o Vo

Adesh T.
Addl. CEO, BRLPS



